
Report of Executive Director for May, 2019

 Weekly updates to membership

 Job posting updates on MRPA web site

 Posting job advertisements in Memberzone/website
 Visited Kennebunkport P & R new community center

 Finished ticket rack card

 May board meeting

 Notification to Red Claws about hot shot being county program only

 Processed application for MRPA to join Maine Tourism Association

 Hot shot meeting at Red Claws to discuss Northern Maine only event

 Ordered track ribbons

 Fall workshop committee meeting

 Met with Jen and Karyn about 2019/2020

 Pitch, Hit and Run event at SeaDogs

 Working on financial reports for taxes

 Track t-shirt bid

 Working on a conference and workshop presenter confirmation form

Submitted to MRPA Board
June 2, 2019
Deb Smith, Executive Director


